
  

 
 
 
Over the past fortnight the children got the chance to explore the country of 
France at the program. The children partcipated in a range of different arts and 
crafts, such as making the Eiffel Tower out of straws, coloured in some French 
pictures, made a Rooster (national animal of France) from paper plates and 
feathers, created some fireworks out of pipecleaners, and best of all tasted 
some yummy croissants. The children really enjoy learning about other 
countries, as it gives them a chance to discover new things and create 
awarenss of other celebrations that are going on around the world. 
 
During the lockdown period, we like to make the program based around the 
activities and interests that the children enjoy doing most. This week we focused 
more on cooking activities, group games and being creative with different 
materials as these are the things the children love to do. 
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